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From The President 
Hello one and all, 
 
Just got in from bowling at a President's Triples 
bowls event at West Rosebud, and how good it 
was to see FIVE Dromana teams in attendance. 
Now that is what I call supporting other clubs, and 
it is a brilliant way to repay West and other clubs 
for the support they have given us over recent 
times.  
 
No prizes won, but a great day of 3Bowl Triples 
unfortunately cut short at 2.30pm by 35 degree 
heat on the greens. Still, a most worthwhile event 
all round, and a fantastic advertisement 
for the job all our clubs in this area are doing to 
keep the competition and fellowship going. 
 
Good luck to all of our participating teams in the 
finals this Saturday and Tuesday, may the best 
team(s) win and hopefully progress through to the 
second round with all rinks firing to the max!.  
 
We had a great wrap up for both our Saturday 
and Mid-week Pennant seasons over the last few 

days, and I would once again like to thank all 
selectors, players, partners and interested club 
members for their enthusiastic participation.  
 
Thanks also to the various teams of helpers who 
helped get the food on the tables, and drinks 
across the bar. We truly are a lucky club to have 
so many members who can always be relied 
upon to support each other when it comes to the 
planning and fulfilling of such events whenever 
they are required.  
 
Best wishes to all, let's all wish each other good 
bowling over the next few days. 
 
  Regards, Peter. 

 

 

Sponsors of the Week 

 



MONDAY   

Open Nominated Triples arrive early for a 10.30 am start.   

List in Match Committee window. 

Contact: Phil Gannon:   0405773858 
 
WEDNESDAY TWILIGHT BOWLS 
will resume as usual on Wednesday, 22nd February.5.30 for 6.p.m. start. 
$6 will buy you several hours of fun bowling in  a great atmosphere of music and laughter. 
Please sign the list on the outside noticeboard. 
I want to thank Anne Elderidge and David Cowie for their willing help over the past few weeks while I have 
been unable to attend. It couldn't have happened without your help. 
Happy bowling everyone. 
Di 
 

THURSDAY   

Club Selected – arrive early for a 10.30am start.   

List in Match Committee window. 

Contact: Chris Bowen:  0418557574 

 

 

 
 
Please check the draw for the following Championship Events: 
 

PRESIDENT’S HANDICAP 
TRIPLES 
NOVICE 
MINOR 

 

All Pennant enquiries to the appropriate chairperson. 

MIDWEEK      Chairperson    Di Washfold       0417397138 

SATURDAY    Chairperson    Derrik Farr    0415780009 

IMPORTANT!   All members please note that there is an error in the syllabus.  

Good Friday this year is April 7th, not the 14th as stated in the syllabus. 
 
SUPER CONGRATULATIONS TO DIVISION 6 FINISHING ON TOP OF THE LADDER. 
This makes it four years in a row! What a record. After all the set- backs of the past, hopefully this year we 
can get our well-deserved win and promotion. All the best to you for next Tuesday playing Belvedere at 
home and then for the next few weeks. I hope as many members as possible will come along and support 
you. 
To all Mid-week players, the Selectors thank you for your contribution to the season. 
A special thanks to Den Healy and Terry Rowe for their tireless work preparing the greens every week, to 
John Waugh and David Baud and Den for their cheerful work in the kitchen and especially to my fellow 
Selectors; Pauline McPherson, Carmel Rowe and Chris Whitwell for hours of your time and for your care 
and attention to duty.  
DI Washfold 
 

 



                                             

 

 

Women’s Fours Championship of Vic 2022-2023 closing date 25th February 2023 5pm 

Men’s Fours Championship of Vic 2022-2023 closing date 25th February 2023 5pm 

Please note: It would be appreciated if entries could be completed at least a day prior to closing as I have 
to email them to MPBR before due time       

    
HOUSE 

Hi all,  
Firstly thankyou to John Mcmurray for some odd carpentry jobs required in the clubhouse. 
And a big thanks also to lots of members who always help clean up the club, your constant diligence is 
appreciated. Many hands make light work so please do your bit to tidy up after yourself and keep our club 
spick and span! 
 
We had a OH&S issue last Saturday when one of the green garden chairs broke when a visiting bowler 
was getting up. Luckily he was ok. Several older and brittle chairs have been removed but please keep in 
mind that it’s much safer to use the benches provided. 
 
Enjoy your week and go DBC on Saturday and next Tuesday. 
Regards Amelia- House & OH&S. 

 
Welfare 

 

Please contact Donna Cartwright – 0407 308 106 or Barb Souter - 0425 712 764 

 

    
    Social & Fundraising News 

 

FISH ‘N CHIPS, FOLLOWED BY A SWEET TREAT 

WHEN: Friday 3rd March 

TIME: 6.15-6.30 (following happy hour announcements) 

COST: $15.00 PP 

ORDER & PAYMENT: See Amelia, no later than Tuesday 28th February. 

The increase in cost is in line with increases with everything, but the chip serve size will be larger. 

A big thank you to Amelia for getting this organised once again. 

 

  

   STATE EVENT PROGRAM AND ENTRIES 

are now in the black folder in the hall on the table 



PIZZA AND MUSIC TRIVIA NIGHT, FRIDAY 24TH MARCH 

 

                                     Delicious Pizza! 

      Hear your favourite artists and songs! 

and beyond  Test your memory and win a prize!  

                    

HAVE YOU PUT YOUR NAME DOWN?  

Family and friends welcome to make up your team numbers. Don’t forget that maximum number is 6 per 

team - you can have less but not more to keep the competition fair. We already have several teams listed 

but we need more, so come along and make it a fun evening. AND there will be a prize for the winning 

team. Please make your payment as soon as possible 

Banking details: Online or via branch: 

Bendigo Bank 

To account: Dromana Bowls Club Social Account 

BSB 633-000. 132901786 

Reference: Trivia/Your name 

Amount $15.00 per person 

See you at the club, 

Michele 

CLUB  NEWS AND EVENTS 
Have you checked the Duty Roster for BBQ or Barefoot Bowls? 

Are you on this week??  

 

 

Dromana victorious in Martha Cove Village Match! 

A beautiful night, a good game and great hospitality – what more could a bowler want? 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 1pm                      

       ALL WELCOME 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Visit our website for information on board meetings, games, pennant teams and ladders.  

 
Browse our new Club History Archive 
And check out our Sponsors details. 

 

 

 

Reports and items for the Newsletter     Photos for the Newsletter or Club records:  

   

 photos@dromanabowlsclub.com.au          newsletter@dromanabowlsclub.com.au                                          

 

 
   

REMEMBER – YOU NEED TO BE 

PRESENT TO WIN OUR 

EVER GROWING LUCKY 

MEMBERSHIP NUMBER DRAW! 
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